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 Circular 65-2024  

    

 

                                     24 July 2024 

  
     
Dear Residents 
 

VOLTANO ACCOUNT QUERIES AND ASSISTANCE: 

In order to assist residents with Voltano account queries and understanding your account layout and how to 

interpret the information, we have arranged for Deirdre Van Eck from Voltano to be on site and available to 

residents one day in the last week of every month.  

To this effect the two Voltano ladies will be on site on Thursday 25 July 2024 from 09:00 – 16:00 in the 

Boardroom.  You are welcome to come and see them with any questions you might have. 

We hope this will assist in getting everybody familiarized with the new system and in getting questions and 

queries resolved sooner. 

 
Warm Regards 
 

 


